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Rainbow Fish Storytime
This month we read "The Rainbow Fish", written by Marcus
Pfister. The story follows Rainbow fish, who is the most
beautiful fish in the entire ocean! Throughout the story,
other fish ask The Rainbow Fish for just one of his beautiful
scales. By the end, Rainbow fish shared his unique scales
and learned that he didn't need all of his scales to be
happy, instead he needed friendship. Our craft with
Daycare and preschool was to have all of the kids make
their very own beautiful & unique rainbow fish by gluing on
shiny sequins! 
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Fun in the Sun with Preschool
For the last program with Mrs. Benningsdorf's preschool
class, we went outside and played with chalk. The kids
were to draw something that they would put inside a book
about themselves. Inspired by the book, "What Would You
Do in a Book About You." 



The Newell Public Library has two active book clubs.
These are what they are reading this month! 

Featured Articles  

Bookclub Reads

It was a typical evening at a mall
outside Portland, Maine. Three
teenage friends waited for the
movie to start. A boy flirted with
the girl selling sunglasses.
Mothers and children shopped
together, and the manager at the
video-game store tended to
customers. Then the shooters
arrived.
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Community Coloring Page
This month, we put out a giant coloring page for

everybody to enjoy! It is a photo of a giraffe. This has
been so much fun! 

Book Club #1 Book for May

Upcoming Events
Board Meeting - The Library Board has its Board Meeting on
the 3rd Monday of every month starting at 4:00pm. 

Friends of the Library Meeting - The Friends will be
meeting at the library on Monday, June 13th at 4PM. All are
welcome to attend! 

Library Notice
RAGBRAI - The Library has been discussing on having a fundraiser during the town's RAGBRAI
event. Volunteers are always welcome. There will be more information on this soon. 

Volunteers: The library is currently looking for volunteers to help out during the summer! If
you are interested, stop in and sign up! There are many opportunities available. 

Stuffed Animal Display
This display has been put together by the Bohlmann

Family! It will be here until the end of June for all to see. 


